
 

Good Tuesday Morning Hunters Creek! 

Football season is over.  Our weather is insane.  Everything is brown. 

Now for the Good News 

-The construction work being performed on Voss Rd. by Memorial Villages Water 
Authority is ¼ complete.  This work is desperately needed to repair the sewer lines 
serving the majority of our village (see attached map) and the others to the west of 
us.  I know the traffic is horrible and MVPD and the Authority are doing as much as 
possible to mitigate the traffic.  We who live here know alternative routes around 
Voss, so please use them.  80% of morning and afternoon traffic (when it’s worst) is 
non-resident cut through traffic, so if possible, avoid it for the time being.  I know it is 
inconvenient, but I guaranty, a little traffic is better than a lot of sewage……Just a few 
more weeks, your patience is much appreciated. 

-Our next LTC Concealed Handgun Carry class will be hosted at our City Hall Feb. 
28th.  Last two classes filled up fast, so make plans to sign up soon.  Separate email 
will be sent later this week with details.  What says “I Love You!.. Happy Valentine’s 
Day!” more than a License to Carry?... 

-We are in the process of organizing and scheduling CPR classes, which we will also 
host at City Hall in the coming months in conjunction with our Village Fire 
Department, more news to follow shortly. 

-Lastly, I am constantly amazed at how many of our residents still don’t get these 
Vlinc notices as they’ve not signed up.  If you have a friend or neighbor who you 
know has not, please, please get them to sign up at our website, it automatically gets 
them Police and Fire notices as well.  Go to www.cityofhunterscreek.com and click 
on the link to get them signed up. 
 

OK, that’s it….Hang on…..Spring is right around the corner! 
 

Jim Pappas 

Mayor 

http://www.cityofhunterscreek.com/

